
 

 

 

 

                                        

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

This week at WGPA … 
Term 6 – Monday 7 July 2025 

Dear families,  

Our transition week in school was incredibly successful, we are looking forward 

to September already! It was lovely to hear the stories that our Year 6 children 

shared after their time in their new secondary schools.  

The chess group, that run as part of our enrichment activities in school, will be 

in the Hope Café on Tuesday afternoon at 2pm, if would like to join them for a 

game they would love to welcome you. 

Preparation for our leaver’s celebrations for our Year 6 children are underway. 

Awards are being prepared, I wonder who will be awarded what this year? The 

Year 6 end of year disco will be a fun night with a DJ, snacks, and games. It will 

be a wonderful opportunity for the children to spend some time together to 

celebrate the end of their primary school journey. 

Our annual Summer Fayre will take place on Wednesday, be sure to purchase 

your raffle tickets, there are some amazing prizes up for grabs! There will be a 

selection of activities; bouncy castle, stocks (I wonder who will be in them this 

year?), a BBQ, face painting, tombola, selection of games, and so much more! 

I hope that you all have a lovely week and hope to see you  

on Wednesday after school! 

 

Mrs Smyth  

(Not long now until our beach trip!!) 

 

 

 

Key diary dates: 

 

Monday 7th July 

Mini Police Speed Check with 

ambassadors 

 

Wednesday 9th July 

PTFA Summer Fayre 

 

Wednesday 16th July 

Year 5/6 Performance 5pm 

 

Thursday 17th July 

Year 5/6 Performance 2pm 

 

Friday 18th July 

Whole School Trip to the Seaside 

 

Monday 21st July 

2pm Year 6 Awards 

 

Monday 21st July 

5pm Year 6 Leavers Disco 

 

Tuesday 22nd July 

Last Day of Term- finish time 1pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

During transition days in Year 3/4, they introduced a topic that they will be focusing on next year: 

Bridges. The classes were split into mixed teams of y3 and y4 and were given limited equipment 

to see who could make the strongest bridge. It was a wonderful afternoon of collaboration and 
excitement. Everyone tried their hardest to create the strongest bridge they could. 

 

We were very proud of their achievements. 

- Y3/4 Team (Mrs Walledge, Miss Addlesee, Miss Bromfield, Miss Winch, Mrs Richardson) 

Summer Fayre  
 

Wednesday 9th July 2025 
 

A range of activities are 
planned; BBQ, face 

painting, bouncy castle, 
tombola, raffle, a variety 
of games, and so much 

more!!! 

Pirates of the Curry Bean - The pirate musical that's sure to make 

you giggle! The year 5 and 6 children will be performing the show 

on Wednesday 16th July at 5pm and on Thursday 17th July at 2pm. 

This year, tickets are free and will be available from the office 

Tickets are limited to 2 per family. 

Cheeky Chops have been kind enough to provide us  
with the music and script but will not be supporting us  

in providing costumes or stage props this year.  
Everything has been made by the amazing staff within our school!! 

 


